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The Blue Grass Trust
for Historic Preservation

November 12, 2019

Unitarian Universalist Church of Lexington
3565 Clays Mill Road
Lexington, KY 40503

Dear Friends,

Congratulations on joining the Blue Grass Trust Plaque Program. The plaque
on your church is a visual symbol of civic pride and shows that you respect
and appreciate the historic value of your property.

The plaque payment includes a year membership in the Blue Grass Trust,
and it is my pleasure, on behalf of the BGT board of directors, to welcome
you as a member of our organization. The Trust is honored to count you
among its thousands of supporters who treasure Central Kentucky’s historic
resources and architecture. As a private, non-profit organization, the Trust is
totally dependent upon the generosity of its members and friends for
funding to support its programs and services. And we are particularly
grateful to our members for their ongoing generosity and support.

Celebrating our 65th year, the Trust continues its mission to protect,
revitalize and promote the special historic places in our community. Your
tax-deductible membership dues of $150.00 help us attain these goals. The
Blue Grass Trust for Historic Preservation is a section 501(c)(3) charitable
organization. This letter serves as your notice that you have not received
any goods or services for your contribution. (Tax Identification No. 61-
0518029.)

Please accept our sincere thanks for your interest in the Trust. We value
your support and hope you will find your membership in the region’s leading
preservation organization a rewarding and worthwhile experience. Visit
www.bluegrasstrust.org for details about our activities and events.

Sincerely,

Sheila Omer Ferrell
Executive Director




